

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2011

Juan R. Trevino 3413 S 34th St Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Trevino:

This is to notify you that on September 29, 2011, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon non appearance.

On September 29, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 11, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your license based upon non appearance.

-Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2011

Parminder Singh 3675 S River Shire Dr #1 Greenfield, WI 53228

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on September 29, 2011, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon non appearance.

On September 29, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 11, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your license based upon non appearance.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 13, 2011

Gurjapbir S. Kahlon 7313 Hillendale Dr Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Kahlon:

This is to notify you that on September 14, 2011, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon the police report and driving record.

On September 15, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 11, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and renewed your license with a (10) suspension based upon the police report and driving record.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, October 31, 2011 through midnight, November 10, 2011.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 13, 2011

Antonio T. Terrell 1430 W Hauser Ave Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Terrell:

This is to notify you that on September 29, 2011, the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon non appearance.

On September 29, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of October 11, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. You did not appear nor did you file written objections. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your license based upon non appearance.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 11, 2011

Mirib N. Abdalla 6725 S 18th St Milwaukee WI 53221

Dear Mirib Abdallah:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 29, 2011 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report and driving record.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2011 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

October 11, 2011

Ishnar T. Billups 2842 S 9th Place #2 Milwaukee WI 53215

Dear Ishnar Billups:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 29, 2011 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon non appearance.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2011 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

October 11, 2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Tiffany Y. Bowman 4515 W Kiley Ave Milwaukee WI 53223

Dear Ms. Bowman:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 29, 2011 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon non appearance.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2011 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

October 11, 2011

Devin E Simon 1901 N 14th St Milwaukee WI 53205

Dear Mr. Simon:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, September 29, 2011 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon non appearance.

On Tuesday, October 11, 2011 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT